Fr. Nwabuifeukwu Anthony Chukwuemeka, Delta State,Nigeria

We were recently contacted by a parish contact asking if we could send a

Chasuble to a priest friend in Nigeria. This has led to a new contact for us
whom we welcome.

As we had to wait for the appropriate funds for this request we sent an interim
parcel of essential items (see pictures below).

This parcel was gratefully received and we were delighted it got there safely.
We look forward to a continued friendship, and more information.



